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We are happy to share that our pupils have made us proud at ‘Sanskriti 23’, an               

Inter-School Competition held at Villa Theresa High School on 14th October 2023 

by winning the 1st Prize in Group Folk Dance Competition, the 2nd Prize in                             

Solo Classical Dance Competition, and the 3rd Prize in Nukkad Natak Competition. 

A total of 25 students participated from Grade 7 to Grade 9 and the theme allotted to           

our school was based on the state of Assam. 

Heartiest congratulations to all the winners and their mentors! 

 


